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I am Alain Harper and have been nominated to be the inaugural Supporter’s Representative on the board of the Crawley Town Football Club. I have followed the Red Devils since 1962, my first game being at the Old Town Mead ground. I have followed the team both at home and away since then – been through the bad times, the good and great times with the club – all the promotions from the Southern League, to the Conference and now into the Football League – the move to the Stadium in 1997, and the cup run to Old Trafford, it’s been a long journey over many years with some great memories.
 
Since the Mid 70’s I have been organising supporter’s coaches, which I am still doing today – having done this for so long it now runs itself with minimal effort these days on my part.
To be the supporter’s representative will be a great honour, something that the club owner, director’s and the CTSA must be congratulated for. It’s the next step forward for the club. I will also have time to commit to the position should I be elected.
 
The Supporters Representative roll as I see it, is to be accessible to all our fan base – whether you watch home games only or travel around the country following the team. We do have one of the smallest fan bases in the EFL and we need to see that expand and with a “Fan” on the board it will only help. Although it is a non-voting position being able to put forward suggestions and comment on their vision for the club from our point of view will be helpful and valuable. Being able to speak to the board about supporter’s concerns will be a positive step forward. We all want to see the club grow, improve and move up the leagues.
 
Good Luck to all the other candidates, all of whom will do equally as good a job in the position.

Alain Harper.
